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Student Support Services Report 
October 17, 2017 

 
 
 
  The months of September and October have been devoted to collaborating with administrators  
   in the development of building level and SAU level budgets. Lise Tucker and Bryan Lane have  
   been invaluable in facilitating this process and moving us forward collectively. 
 
    
   On 9/29, our first early release professional development opportunities were attended by  
   paraeducators and special education staff.  Michelle Locke, RTI Interventionist presented a  
   STAR 360 Assessment workshop which provided a ‘deeper dive’ into the assessment system  
   and data reporting.  
 
 
   Cynthia Lucero, M.Ed., teacher preparation instructor at NHTI presented a workshop for our  
   paraeducators on Documenting Student Behavior to facilitate success in the classroom.     
   On 10/31, Kevin Verratti will be presenting Part 2 of a Chromebooks overview for our 
   paraeducators on that early release day.  
 
    
   On Monday, November 13th, the NHDOE will be conducting their one year follow-up review of  
   the RISE, Middle School program. The on- site review agenda will include an observation of 
   the program, interviews with RISE staff and classroom teachers, administration and parents.   
   Prior to the visit, we will be submitting curriculum, behavior management and related services  
   information, as well as IEP’s and progress notes for their review.  We look forward to their  
   input and feedback as we continue to develop this program to meet our students’ needs. 
 
    
   
  

 
  Respectfully Submitted, 
 
  Betty Moore 
  Director of Student Support Services 
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